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I vehemently oppose this bill. The move to change our current standard voting 

practices here in Oregon to in-person voting would be detrimental to many in our 

community. From our elderly population, who are potentially struggling with 

immobility; to our own colleagues, such as those with young children who lack 

childcare, or the ability to take the time off from work to dedicate one entire day to 

standing in line at the polls. Not to mention any other reason under the sun that one 

could think of that would render too many of our fellow voters with the inability to do 

so. I’m embarrassed and ashamed of someone claiming they support our freedom 

and right to vote, while trying to pass this bill that directly threatens that right. 


